





VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE U.S. GILBERT N. NELSON POST NO. 1326 1235 South 12th St • P.O. Box 762

Bismarck, North Dakota 58502-0762 701-222-1525 • Fax 701-250-7942



1200 North Washington

TO: Robert Wilkie, Secretary Veterans Administration

Dear Secretary,

Gilbert N. Nelson Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 1326 in Bismarck, ND, would like to support the establishment of a Fisher House at the Fargo VA Medical Center. Many veterans from Central and Western North Dakota travel across the state to use the medical facilities in the Fargo area. The Fargo VA has always been very well respected by our veterans in North Dakota for their service and care. I hope you will consider favorably the application for a Fisher House at the Fargo VA.

Sincerely,

Thomas Turck Commander VFW Post 1326